
 HOLDFAST BAY CROQUET CLUB 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

APRIL.  2024 
 

 

Hi all, 
Lovely autumn weather.  Good for croqueting.  Hope all is well with all.  If mot hope on the mend soon.  
Just a few items to share. 
 

Diary dates 
Friday 3rd May.  6.00pm –                                                                                                                                                                                             
A group from the Adelaide airport are having a function at the club and wish to play bowls and croquet. Needed are 
4/5 people to assist with the running of this event . 16 players, so  4 games.   If at all able to assist would you let Colin 
or me know or add name to list at the court.  Thank you. 

Friday May 10th   6.00pm ---     Bowls end of season Club Awards night                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Jackpot Joker Draw ,  Casserole night $20.00.   
 
 Sunday, May 26th  AGM.   10.00am Croquet AGM followed by Club Holdfast AGM 
Nominations for positions on both committees will be posted next week on the pinup board at the courts   
 
Friday 31st May.  Croquet Club Dinner.  6.00pm ---  details to follow . Volunteers – yes 
please.  
  
.FROM THE CLUB CAPTAIN 

Hi Everybody,  

Short and sweet. 

All three of our pennant teams are playing well and winning. 

The 12+ team unfortunately had a forfeit against a Covid ridden Tea Tree Gully team on 20 April. The 
good news is that Holdfast 12+ still remain unbeaten on top of the ladder.  

The 9+ team of Marion, Jān,Val, Rosemary had a solid 4 - 2 win over Hyde Park on 20 April. 

The 24+ team on 21 April of Colin, Paul,  Jān, Marion had narrow, but well deserved one hoop win over 
a very well credentialed  Hyde Park team (Hyde Park have three strong teams entered in 24+). 

All in all a good result for Holdfast Bay CC. 

Cheers,    Jân   HBCC Club captain                                   

                                                                            

Keep well, keep smiling and keep croqueting, 

Cheer Marg 


